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Tammy Pedersen 

I oppose this bill. 

For decades our communities have raised stock and shown in local 4-H fairs, and I 

personally can testify that these animals are given the superb care and treatment, 

and at the same time teach our participants the value of farming and producing 

premium live stock. 

We do not support HB 3214 

We strongly oppose. 

 

 


